
:

Advice for
parents

Taking, sending, 
sharing or 
possessing 
an image of 
someone under 
18 who is naked 
or semi-naked – 
including selfies 
and ‘sexting’ – is 
breaking the law

Remember: it is illegal, but the police will always help  
young people and safeguard them in the first instance

www.dorset.police.uk/sexting

If it’s happened and it’s gone wrong
Stay calm, support your child

Speak to your child’s school, they have the power to help

Take the device, don’t screenshot, don’t forward on


